----Original Message-----

From:

Sent: 23 October 2019 23:08

To: Community Asset Transfer < community assettransfer@glasgow.gov.uk>

Subject: Cathkin Pavilion and MUGA

Dear Clare Malloy,

I wish to make it known that I am strongly against the proposed asset transfer of Cathkin Park to the Jimmy Johnstone Charitable Trust.

There are numerous football grounds locally that benefit the community and I do not want Cathkin Park to be taken over by a small number of Trust members.

The park is for all of the community

I live in Florida Avenue and enjoy my daily stroll through the park listening to the birds and watching the diverse wildlife.

Regards

